

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

MAY 1 1 2018

Cheryl Sullenger Senior Vice President Operation Rescue Post Office Box 782888 Wichita. KS 67278

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

I am writing in response to your August 9, 2017, letter to Attorney General Jeff Sessions, which was forwarded to the FBI. You wrote regarding a criminal referral regarding Dr. Douglas Karpen based upon the December 2016 U.S. House Select Panel on Infant Lives.

In order to protect the integrity of all investigations, the FBI does not generally comment on the status or existence of any potential investigative matters. Your referral has been documented and forwarded to the FBI Houston Field Office for any action deemed necessary. If you have any additional information or concerns above and beyond the information presented in your referral, you may contact the FBI's Houston Field Office, 1 Justice Park Drive, Houston, Texas 77092-1908; telephone (713) 693-5000.

I appreciate your bringing this matter to our attention, and I hope this information is helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Steven M. D'Antuono

Section Chief

Financial Crimes Section